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To:  Stephenie Howard
From: Jim Campbell/Stacie LeBlanc/APSAC
Date: January 15, 2022

Dear Stephenie, we are delighted to inform you that your abstract has been accepted for
presentation at APSAC's 29th Annual Colloquium, June 6-10, 2022 at the Sheraton New
Orleans Hotel in New Orleans, Louisiana. To accommodate as many quality presentations as
possible, we have made some changes to the presentation options. As such, in some cases,
abstracts have been accepted in a different format than submitted. Please carefully
review all of the information below before replying.

Your Abstract has been accepted as a(n): 60 minute roundtable

Your Presentation entitled: Assessing Risk in Children's Exposure to Domestic Violence:

A Roundtable Discussion
Has been tentatively scheduled for: Thursday June 9 2:15-3:15

Co-Presenters: Sharon Alston, Viola Vaughan-Eden, , ,

Please respond to this email confirming your intention to present according to the terms
below no later than January 21, 2022.

The Colloquium will include 60, 90 and 180 minute Institutes or Workshops, 30-minute
Research Sessions, Roundtable Discussions and Posters.



If you were accepted for a 60, 90 or 180-minute Institute or Workshop, your presentation
will take place on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday.

If you were accepted for a 30-minute Research Session, your presentation will take place
on Wednesday or Thursday. Each research presentation will be scheduled with one or two
other research presentations during a 60 or 90 minute time block. Each research presenter or
team of presenters will have 30 minutes to present their work.

If you were accepted for a Roundtable Discussion group, your session will take place on
Thursday. During a 60-minute block of time 6-8 information/discussion roundtables will be
held simultaneously in the hotel ballroom. Each presenter or team of presenters will have 60
minutes to share information/lead discussion with a group of 10-15 participants around their
topic. There will be no av equipment available for these information/discussion
roundtables, but handouts are encouraged.

If you were accepted for a Poster presentation, your materials will be displayed during the
Welcome Reception on Wednesday evening from 5:30 — 6:30 pm. Additional information on
the poster set up will be provided.

Lead presenters of accepted abstracts are entitled to the special discounted Colloquium
registration rate of $275 for members and $325 for non-members. To receive the
discounted presenter rate please register by April 1, 2022. All presenters must register
for the Colloquium and are responsible for their own travel and lodging expenses.

Handouts should be submitted by May 15, 2022. Handouts will be made available to
registered participants through the APSAC website as pdf files. Any files not submitted as
pdf files will be converted. Hardcopies of the handouts will not be distributed at the
Colloquium.

All workshop and research presentation rooms will have a podium microphone, screen and
projector. These items do not need to be requested. Presenters using PowerPoint, videos or
other media as part of their presentation are asked to bring their own laptop computer.

Registration and lodging links are available online at APSAC's 29th
Colloquium.




To ensure inclusion in the Colloquium Brochure, we must have email confirmation of your
intention to present no later than January 21, 2022. Responding to this email is sufficient
confirmation. If you are not able to respond by this time, please contact Jim or Stacie

If you submitted this abstract as part of a group presentation, please share this
information with your co-presenters. Also, please forward headshots of each presenter
for use in email and website marketing.

Please contact us with any schedule conflicts or questions immediately.

At this time, the conference will proceed as planned as an in-person
event. We want to assure all attendees that we will be adhering to all the
CDC, State of Louisiana, and city of New Orleans COVID-19 safety
protocols for the conference. APSAC is committed to a physical
environment that will accommodate best practices in COVID-19 safety.
We are organizing the meeting spaces to ensure that sufficient physical
distancing can be maintained, and we are making the registration process
contactless as much as possible. We are monitoring the situation daily
and will keep you informed if anything changes.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me (jcampbell@apsac.org) and/or
Stacie LeBlanc (stacie(@theupinstitute.com)

We look forward to having you join us in New Orleans!



